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About RGMMC
RGMMC has launched an innovative global concept for drivers to showcase their talent 
worldwide called the Champions Of The Future Academy. In the dynamic realm of motor-
sport, expanding racing opportunities and discovering new talent are essential for the 
sport's growth and sustainability. 

Recognising this, RGMMC has introduced an academy program that opens doors for 
aspiring drivers and expands karting into new markets, making the sport more accessi-
ble to enthusiasts globally.

RGMMC prioritizes safety, fair competition, and professionalism, and has earned a solid 
reputation for hosting high-quality events.



Opportunity
I would like to state that without Visit Malta's sponsorship, it would not be possible to 
compete in the Champions of the Future races. The motorsports industry is extremely 
expensive, and we cannot participate without their support. 

Registration will open later this year on a first-come, first-served basis, so it is important 
for us to have confirmation of your support before we commit.

We would appreciate knowing as soon as possible.



Sponsorship for 
International Exposure
Sponsoring Benji in the Champions of the Future would enhance Malta's international 
visibility with significant international exposure through media coverage and the live tele-
vised events reaching thousands tuning in around the world, highlighting Malta's com-
mitment to nurturing talent and sports, thereby attracting tourism and investment oppor-
tunities and inspire local youth, promoting a positive image and fostering national pride.

We are seeking sponsorship to cover the champions for 2025, We believe it will be similar 
to 2024 which consisted of a total of six races in two continents, Europe and the UAE, for 
a total of 29,000 for 6 races, split into two payments of €15,000 each. Additionally, flights 
and accommodation for the driver, one adult and a mechanic are estimated at €20,000, 
which we also aim to cover through sponsorship.  


